
 

 

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #: I-2024-021 
 
 
Date:  December 23, 2024 
 
To: Member Associations, Independent Teams and Coordinators  

of Softball BC 
 

From:  Alana Thomas 
  Administrative Manager  
 
 
Subject: Annual Fees Correction – U7 and U9 

 
 

Prior to the season start in 2024, the Softball BC Board of Directors approved an 
adjustment to the U7 and U9 player fees. 
 
In lieu of team fees, U7 and U9 participants were to pay a player fee of $33. The fee 
was correctly captured in the handbook but listed incorrectly by staff on the website and 
in RAMP which resulted in the invoices reflecting a $23 fee. While the error did result in 
a loss of revenue, the Board confirmed during it’s most recent meeting that Softball BC 
would not retroactively invoice the members for the variance in fees.  
 
We ask that all members take note the $33 per participant fee for U7 and U9 players will 
be in effect as of the 2025 season.  
 
 
Alana Thomas 
Administrative Manager 


